Application Form

It is strongly recommended that interested parents schedule a visit to the Center.  We should note that enrollment at Otter Creek is complicated because of our commitment to peer groups.  Spaces may only be available in an older or younger program and other children can not necessarily be moved around to make room for your child.  It can be frustrating to see others get in and remain on the wait list.  

Enrollment decisions are made in April and May of each year.

Today's Date:
     
Parent(s) Name(s):      
Daytime Phone #:      
Home Address:      
Child/Children's Date of Birth:      
Enrollment Need (FT/PT, full of half day*):      
Requested Start Date:      
Special Information:      
*half day enrollment is available only in the Sea Pup and Otter programs

Please return this form to: Doumina Noonan, Director


Otter Creek Child Center


150 Weybridge Street


Middlebury, VT 05753
